
 

 

Krakow August 14, 2020 

 

To  

the researchers, academics and healthcare professionals  

of the Republic of Belarus 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

In these difficult, important and, as we hope, groundbreaking days for you,  

we are expressing brotherly solidarity and support in your fight for freedom 

and democracy.  

We are under the enormous impression of your determination to fight for your 

fundamental and inalienable rights and your sacrifice in providing  

the assistance to the wounded as a result of actions of the violence 

apparatus.  

We condemn the use of force, terror and torture, about which we learn from 

the media and direct eyewitness accounts, and which in the future should  

be investigated and prosecuted. 

You can be sure that we are with you these days, with all those in your 

country who courageously claim their rights, just as exactly 40 years ago  

in Poland when the Solidarity movement was born. Special words of support 

are addressed to the Belarusian students of our Faculty.  
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